
     
 

 

Spring Dates:      

Wednesday 6th  February:  Parents Phonics Session-  
Parents will be invited into school to see how your children  

learn their phonics, the letters and sounds that help them to read and write.   

More details will follow nearer the time. 

Friday 8th February : Non-Pupil Day, Staff Training Inset 

Friday 15th last day of term = Mufti Day £1pp 

Monday 18th – Friday 22nd February : Half-Term School Closed 

Monday 25th February : Back to school 

Thursday 2nd May SCHOOL CLOSED – Local Election  
 
COMMUNICATION HOME: 
Donations: Please ensure donations for miscellaneous resources are given to Mrs Dolmore in 

the mornings.  This money is used to by your children ‘messy’ materials and resources that 

have to be changed regularly for hygiene reasons. 

Book Bags: Please ensure that books bags (any small bag that will fit into their trays will do, it 

doesn’t have to be a school one, but not huge ruck sacks please) are in school everyday.  

Children may change their books or have letters to bring home and having one reduces the 

chance of them being lost. TY 

From Your Foundation Stage 2 Teaching Team 

Mrs Farleigh, Mrs Dolmore  Mrs Hambleton  
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 Spring Week 3 

 

We have been very busy this week ‘innovating’ the traditional tale of 
the 3 Little Pigs.  We have read The 3 Little Wolves and the Big Bad 
Pig and the 3 Little Aliens and the Big Bad Robot and have discussed 
the aspects of the stories that are the ‘same’ but ‘different’.  Then we  
made up our own versions and have had 3 Little dinosaurs, 3 Little  
Cows, 3 Little Reindeers and many more.  Why not make up a story  
together  with your child this weekend. 
Next Week:  We will continue to create our own characters and use 
them in our stories, we may start ‘innovating’ the settings too.  

 

Dennis:  For using his lovely story 

map to help him retell the 

traditional tale of the 3 little pigs. 
& 

James: For trying very hard to write 

your ‘lovely little letters starting 

on the line’ 

 Well Done to you both  

 

 

 

 


